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22nd July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We have come to the end of what has been the most challenging and difficult year in 
schools and in society that we all can remember. 
 
It’s a year that has had ‘lockdowns’, ‘remote learning’ and self-isolation, but has shown 
that children can take things in their stride and get on with school life. 
 
We say goodbye to our wonderful year 6 class.  They have not had anywhere near the 
opportunities they should have had.  They would have been fantastic ambassadors for 
St Saviours when involved in sport and music.  Their talents, I’m certain, will be seen 
as they go to secondary school. 
 
We also say goodbye to Miss Pollitt, and for the second time, to Miss Daly and Miss 
Taylor.  Everyone wishes them well for their future careers. 
 
Thank you to everyone who came to the Reception Graduation and to those who will 
come to the Leavers Service.  We hope you enjoyed them and the tears were those of 
joy. 
 
We will see everyone back at school on Tuesday 7th September, thank you again for 
all the support and help parents have given, in this most difficult of years.  I hope 
everyone has a lovely summer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
I Southern 
Headteacher 
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